Coalition of Child Care Advocates of BC

Working for a publicly-funded, non-profit child care system that is high quality, affordable, accessible and
accountable.

3" Floor, 210 West Broadway, Vancouver, British Columbia V5Y 3W2
tel: 604.709.5661 www.cccabe.be.ca fax: 604.709.5662

March 8 2004

Samantha Yeung

President, BCIT Student Association
Building (SE2)

3700 Willingdon Ave.

Burnaby, BC V5G 3H2

Dear Ms Yeung,

Attached for your information is a copy of a letter from the Coalition of Child Care
Advocates of BC to the Chair of your Board of Governors about the pending
closure of BCIT’s child care centre.

We appreciate how difficult it is for students to address the many challenging
issues they face today, but trust that your Association will make the pending
closure of the child care centre a high priority issue.

While we are primarily a voluntary organization with limited resources, we want to
express our full support for any actions that you take to try and reverse the
Board’s decision to close the child care centre.

Please contact us at info@cccabc.bc.ca if we can be of any help in your efforts.

Sincerely,

Susan Harney
Chair
Coalition of Child Care Advocates of BC



